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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
GOVERNOR'S COUNCIL FOR SEXUAL MINORITIES 

238 Main Capitol Building 
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania

Dear friend:

The working of the Community Relations Committee has been 

sporadic over this past year.

We hope to reorganize the committee in the very near 
future and hope you will work with us in doing so. 
Marilyn Hewitt will be coordinating these efforts and will 
be in touch with you in the next few weeks.
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